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Burke, Ruth A

From: Natalie West <nataliewest2013@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 10:50 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Opposing Maine's petition for removal rom the OTR

Hello, please record my opposition to Maine's petition for removal rom the Ozone Transport Region (OTR) 
 
Maine can have reasonable and responsible economic development while still working to improve air quality. 
While it is unfortunate that Maine is downwind of other states that pollute, we are all connected and must work 
cooperatively to solve the significant environmental issues that affect us all. 
 
Regards, 
Natalie West 
5 Deake St 
South Portland, ME 04106 


